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Considering
participating in
the ECAP or
Redding program?
As an early childhood educator, you know the value
of being well-informed and prepared. The Delaware
Department of Education invites you to attend the
Request for Proposal (RFP) pre-bid meeting and get
all the information you need to make informed
decisions about submitting for 
Redding and ECAP funds.

WHAT IS ECAP?

The Early Childhood Assistance Program (ECAP)
is a state funding stream through the
Department of Education (DOE) to provide
preschool programming for eligible three- and
four-year-old children. ECAP provides
educational and comprehensive experiences
for all participating children and their families.

Pre-bid Meeting

Scan the QR code to join the
Microsoft Teams meeting

https://tinyurl.com/3e2j837s 

Meeting number: 296 280 730 441 
Meeting password: 3xb9wb 

WHAT IS REDDING?

For programs serving children who live in the
City of Wilmington, Redding Full-Day Preschool
is a separate funding stream with similar
programming requirements. Redding programs
follow ECAP Policies and Procedures but with a
few key differences.

If you’re unable to attend the pre-bid meeting,
questions and responses can be submitted and
accessed here: 

All questions can be submitted until:
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2023 

All responses will be posted by:
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2023 

https://bids.doe.k12.de.us/#viewproposal?propID=418 
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